Greenville Gazette

Home of the Tigers!

Families,

Our science fair registration is open through
tomorrow, Friday, February 12th. If your
child would like to participate please register
online. This is a wonderful opportunity for
your child to learn more about science and
have the opportunity to share with his/her
peers.

A friendly reminder that virtual learning, for
students that participate in

traditional learning, is only for quarantines
due to COVID-19. If your child is sick or on
vacation, please call the office to let us
know, and your child can make-up his/her
work when he/she returns.

Thank you for all you do to support your
child's learning.

As always, we wish you well.

Love,

Ms. Pierce

Greenville
Elementary

7025 Cross Street
Greenville, IN
47124

Sarah Pierce, Principal

Cindy Stroud,
Administrative Intern

Phone:
812-542-5504

Fax: 812-542-4786

Attendance Line:
812-542-5301
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February 12th
Valentine's Day Party

February 19th dress as
your Favorite Movie
Character

February 26th Dress with
your clothes Inside Out

March 5th Dr. Suess Day-
Dress as your Favorite
Book Character
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While waiting in car rider line please
be courteous to our neighbors by not
blocking driveways, intersections, or
our busses. Thank You for helping us

all stay safe.
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Health Office is looking for
clothing donations. Stretchy pants
all sizes, but especially sizes 5,6,7

in both girls and boys.

Thank you to Home
Depot on State Street
for donating buckets to
use as musical
instruments.

Greenville families, once again, NAFCS has partnered with Metro
United Way for their annual Build-A-Bed program. Through Build-
a-Bed, we are able to provide a twin size bed for students that
need their own place to sleep at night. Pictured below is an
example of the beds. Beds come with the frame (that will need to
be assembled), mattress, pillow, sheets, and blanket. If you have a
student in need of a bed, please contact our school social
worker, Katie Stein via email at kstein@nafcs.org. Beds are being
built now and should be distributed by Spring Break.

If anyone in your household gets a 2021 Greenville Elementary Digital
COVID test or tests positive for Science Fair

COVID, please contact our school All students in grades K - 4th may

nurse, Sherry Stanfield, at either
812.542.2264 or via email:

.You can also

participate individually in the 2021
Science Fair. Register at https://

nafcsgreenvilletigers.stemwizard.com/
email Ms. Pierce at

February 15th February 16th February 17th February 18th February 19th
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